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March 11, 2019

Arizona Knights of Columbus
14175 West Indian School Rd. STE B4 626
Goodyear, AZ 85395

Dear Knight of Columbus,

With this letter of acknowledgement, | am sending my sincere gratitude for your faithful and
unfailing efforts to help support vocations in the Diocese of Phoenix. Your recent donation of $2,000
to the Vocations Office is very much appreciated and will be used to promote events to encourage
young men in their discernment to the priesthood.

We are blessed and very grateful to have your support. Thank you for your dedication and hard work.

Yours in Christ,

LS —

Rev. Paul Sullivan, Director
Vocations Office
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